
NOTICE  
 

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

DRAFT 
STATEWIDE PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT PLAN (PIP) FOR 

TRANSPORATION PLANNING PROCESS 
 

 
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) has prepared a DRAFT Statewide 
Public Involvement Plan (PIP) and is seeking the public to provide comments to this 
document. This plan updates the ALDOT’s PIP that support Alabama’s Statewide 
Transportation Planning Process. The purpose of the plan is to implement effective 
ways for ALDOT to gather information from the public about their transportation needs. 
 
Comments will help direct how ALDOT will engage in meaningful conversations with 
communities and incorporate the public’s input in the transportation decision-making 
process. 
 
The DRAFT Statewide PIP will be available for review and comment at the following 

website: https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html 

Online forms are available on the site and written comment forms should be forwarded 

to: 

State Office Engineer 
Planning Studies Section 

Alabama Department of Transportation 
1409 Coliseum Blvd, Room E-101 

Montgomery, AL 36110 
 

Comments will be accepted up to on or around October 4, 2021.   For additional 

information, please visit https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html  or 

email: aldotstatewideplanning@dot.state.al.us. 
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